November 6, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

I write on behalf of The Pollination Project, a 501(c)3 grantmaking organization based in California, USA,
to confirm that in 2017 we awarded a seed grant to Solomon Ifeanyi Nathaniel for his Education &
Resource Center for Children.

That grant provided financial support for Solomon’s idea to become a reality, allotting him the funds to
purchase classroom furniture and curriculum. As a result, the center is providing tutoring, coaching, and
computer classes free of charge. The community has seen an increase in school enrollment, with 85% of
the children regularly attending.

We were entirely satisfied with the working relationship between our organization and Solomon, and
confirm that they met all of the goals of their proposed project while also providing clear, concise, and
timely reporting to The Pollination Project.

While we were unable to visit the project in person, we feel confident in recommending them and their
work based on the reporting that they provided to us.

Please feel free to contact us with any further inquiries. We would be glad to help.
Best,

Tara Matthews
Grants Manager



